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Dear Parents, 

We are delighted to have arranged for the whole school to see “Cinderella” 

pantomime on Tuesday 19th December at Watford Palace Theatre.  This links to our 

British values aspect of the curriculum. 

The children will be walking to and from Watford Palace Theatre and will need to 

bring a packed lunch to eat during the interval. Packed lunches will also be 

available to order from The Pantry. 

The cost of the trip is £11 per child and payment should be made via School 

gateway by Friday 17th November.  If insufficient contributions are received, then 

the activity may not be able to take place. 

In addition to their school uniforms the children should wear comfortable walking 

shoes such as trainers.   

Experiences such as these are invaluable to the children’s development, both 

educationally and culturally, so we thank you for your continued support. 

 

Best wishes,  

Christina Singh 

 

Headteacher 
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